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October 10, 2008 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 

 
HQE02F60 
600 Hidden Ridge 
Irving, Texas 75038 
 
Phone 972-718-3418 
Fax 972-719-7948 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
550 Capitol Street N.E., Suite 215 
Salem, OR  97310-1380 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
Subject:  AR 529 – Comments of Verizon Northwest Inc. 
 
On September 12, 2008, the Commission issued a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking Hearing on 
the proposed revisions to specified Administrative disconnect rules.  Verizon Northwest Inc. has 
reviewed the draft and does not oppose the proposed changes.  Thank you for providing the 
opportunity to comment on the proposed changes to the rules. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kim Douglass 
 
 
 
 


